
KINDERGARTEN NEWSFLASH 

June 10, 2010 

 

 
 

Dear Kindergarten Families, 

 
With only 9 ½ days left to go I am happy to say that we have finished 

most of our curriculum.  We will wrap things up early next week and work on 

end of year assessments, review, and preparations for first grade.  

 

It is amazing to see the growth that each child has made 

academically, physically, and emotionally. They have truly blossomed.  

 

Some housekeeping: 

 

 After tonight there will be no more homework 

 All book-in-the-bags are due Monday, June 14 

 If your child will not be participating in Groovy Graduation on 

June 23, please let me know 

 All library books are due back tomorrow. There will be no more 

check out. 

 I am sending home your child’s t-shirt that should be worn for 

Groovy Grad.  You may not want them to wear it before so that 

it remains new and stain free. 

 

 

Enjoy the final days of kindergarten! 

 

Mrs. O’Rourke 

 

 


